
 

 

 
 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2023/51 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Kindly note that the parents I-Cards have been distributed for classes VI-VIII. It is 

now mandatory for all parents to carry their Parent I-Card whenever they visit the 

school premises for any reason.  This will help us maintain a secure environment 

and ensure a smooth process for all interactions within the school premises. 

 

Your cooperation in adhering to this requirement is greatly appreciated. Thank 

you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

TEAM BBPSRH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


